
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Years 4 and 6 have been completing their Check In assessments for Reading and Numeracy this 

fortnight. These assessments are online and they are mapped to the NSW Syllabuses and National 

Literacy and Numeracy Learning Progressions. Each assessment is designed to be quick and easy to 

administer, consisting of between 40 to 50 multiple choice questions. Schools can access results soon 

after the completion of the assessment to establish future teaching directions. 

 

More Success in Sport! 

We have had another successful fortnight with our PSSA competitions.  

Cross Country - A large number of students attended the District Cross Country event at Mount 

Panorama, all students ran extremely well and gave their absolute best. 4 Students will move forward 

and represent Bathurst District at the Western Carnival. Amelia Kirby, Davis Kirby, Sophia Garay and 

Wilfred McLeod. 

Rugby League – Our Rugby League team attended a Gala Day at Jack Arrow Oval in Bathurst. The team 

was defeated by Bathurst Public in its first match, but was able to complete a come from behind victory 

against Cowra Public School. 

Cricket – Our girls Cricket Team defeated Mudgee convincingly in the Western Region semifinal and 

will once again face Wellington Public School in the final term 3. Let’s hope the girls go can one better 

this year and be crowned champions. 

Soccer – Huge victories for both girls’ and boys’ soccer yesterday. The boys defeated Raglan 5-0 and 

Kelso 17-0. The girls defeated Raglan 5-0 and Kelso 7-0.  
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CWA Public Speaking  

Congratulations to our 2023 public speaking champions Henry Hotham, David Kirby, Sebastian 

Gallagher, Max White and Wilfred McLeod who delivered their speeches to our school community at 
last week’s assembly. We appreciate Wilfred McLeod, our runner up in our year 6 school-based 

competition, stepping up to perform in Max White’s absence. Max will be away representing at 

Basketball during next weeks Central West Public Speaking Competition to be held in Orange. Good 

luck to all 4 students. 

 

Charlotte is off to Darwin!  

Charlotte Shoemark is off to Darwin on the 2nd of June to represent NSW in the Girls PSSA cricket 

team! I want to thank the P+C for their generous donation of $500 to Charlotte to support the 

Shoemark family with the costs associated with getting 

to Darwin. The school also held a ‘Dress as your 
favourite sports star’ Mufti Day last Friday 19th May to 

assist with funds, and raised $408 in support. A really 

fantastic effort from all families. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to this, Charlotte has been given 

tickets to sell in two separate raffles, that 

will help cover her team levy and uniform 

required for the carnival with some great 

prizes! 

Western tickets are $1 each with Prizes: 

‘Sporting Equipment’ to the value of 

1st $1,000, 2nd $750, 3rd $500 and 10 x 

$100.   

NSW tickets are $5 each with 1st Prize - 

Apple iPad Pro, 2nd Prize - $500 Rebel 

Voucher, 3rd Prize – Fitbit Versa 2, 4th Prize 

– JBL Flip 5 Portable Bluetooth Speaker, 

5th Prize - JBL Flip 5 Portable Bluetooth 

Speaker  

Tickets are available to purchase from 

Charlotte in the Uniform Shop on 

Thursday mornings between 9 and 9:25am 

for those who wish to support her and 

have a chance to win! Or please contact 

the office to purchase at other times. 

 



 

Child Protection 

This term all classes are participating in child protection lessons. Child protection is part of the Personal 

Development, Health and Physical Education curriculum and is mandatory to be taught. Topics that are 

covered include recognising abuse, power in relationships and protective strategies. We also use the 
correct terminology for body parts and teach students the NO GO TELL strategy. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact your child’s teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

Major Excursions for 2023 

Stage 2 Sydney $275 

Stage 3 Great Aussie Bush Camp $450 

Thank you to those families who are making payments for these excursions. Regular payments are 

encouraged. Please contact the office if you have questions or need support. 

Stage 2 Excursion to Sydney is in four weeks’ time. All year 3 & 4 students were given an Itinerary last week. 

Please return the last page as soon as possible to the office. 

Stage 3 Excursion to Great Aussie Bush Camp Kincumber – Term 4 All students should have at least their $50 

deposit paid and are making regular payments. 

 

Regional Chess Tournament 

If you have been given the opportunity to represent our school at the regional chess tournament this 

term, please return your note and entry fee by Friday, as Mrs Bicanic needs to create teams and let the 

orgainser know our numbers. 

 

 

 

 

LAST CHANCE to use your Back-to-School Vouchers on uniforms or camp. 

They expire next Wednesday! 
                     

Athletics Carnival Week 6 Thursday and Friday 

Thursday, Infants Carnival and 8 to 12 years Field Events at 

School 

Friday, Senior Track events at Morse Park 



                                    

 

P&C News 

There will be a special general meeting on Tuesday 13th June to fill the vacant position of Vice President. 

The meeting will commence at 6.30pm, all are welcome to attend. 

 

Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop has stocked up on winter items and an order form is attached further. Come & see 

Mr Langi on Tuesdays & Thursdays at 9am 

 

2023 P&C Pie Drive 

Thank you for supporting our ever-popular Pie Drive, the order form is attached. Don’t forget to ask 

your family & friends – they’ll be sorry if they miss out! 

 

Brick Pavers  

As part of our 150th Anniversary celebrations the P&C are organising the sale of engraved brick pavers.  

Order form attached further Please support this fundraiser & leave a lasting memory of your family at 

the school for decades to come. 

 

Perthville OSHC 

On Monday 29th Mr Dickson meets with the assessor to sign off on our learning areas for the OSHC to 
commence, shortly afterwards. Thank you for your patience with this process, an email will be sent to 

each family once we have confirmation of a starting date. 

Enrolment must be completed beforehand.  

Please see the flyer attached for details including an email address if you have further questions. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

More information to come in coming weeks! 

Our next meeting is Tuesday 13th June. All Welcome 
 

 

 

 

PLEASE KEEP THIS CALENDER IN A HANDY SPOT AND ADD TO IT EACH FORTNIGHT 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5 
May 22nd to 26th 

  Newsletter  SRE 

6 
May 29th to  

2nd June 

OSHC opening   Athletics 

Carnival 

Field Events @ 

school 

Assembly ¾ 

Athletics 

Carnival 

Track Events 

@ Morse Park 

Bx 

7 
June 5th to 9th 

  Newsletter  SRE 

8 
June 12th to 16th 

 P&C 6.30pm  Regional Chess 
Tournament St Phil’s 

Assembly 4/5 

9 
June 19th to 23rd 

  Newsletter Stage 2 Sydney Camp Stage 2 Sydney Camp 
SRE 

10 
June 26th to 30th 

    Assembly Choir 

 

 

Term 3 Dates 

 

• Book Fair – Week 2 

• Healthy Harold – Week 5 

• Pie Drive Delivery – Monday 7th Aug 

 

 

Save the Date 

Saturday 16th September 

School Open Day  

10-2pm 

Reunion Dinner  

From 6pm 



2023 Athletics Carnival – Parent Permission 

Perthville Public School Athletics Carnival is carried over two days.  

Families & friends welcome to attend both days. 

Students are required to travel on the bus the second day. 

 

Field Events @ School Thursday 1st June 

9.30 am to 10.30 K - 2 will participate in Sprinting Events, 8 yrs & over will spectate. 

10.30 am K-2 Novelty Events, 8 years & over Field Events (shot put, discus, long jump). 

Students to wear sports uniform & pack recess, lunch & drinks. 

 

Track Events @ Morse Park Bathurst Friday 2nd June               $4 each student 

8 Years & Over only will travel by bus with teachers to Morse Park Bathurst for track 

events, leaving school @ 10.30 am and returning in time for afternoon buses. 

Students to wear sports uniform & pack recess, lunch & drinks. 

Complete & return the following permission for bus travel to Track Events only (8 -12yrs). 

 

Mr Dickson 

Relieving Principal 
Please return following permission to School Office 

On conclusion of the excursion articles may be written including photos of students for publicly available school communications.  

This excursion is approved by the Principal as a part of the total school curriculum. 

……………………………………………………………………………   

2023 Athletics Carnival – Parent Permission 

Track Events @ Morse Park Bathurst Friday 2nd June               $4 each student 

8 Years & over only 

Student name: _______________________ Class: ____________  

I give permission for my child to attend the above track events & understand travel is by 

bus with the teachers. 
 

 I enclose $4                                   I’ve paid online: receipt____________________ 

 

Parent Name: ____________________ Phone: ______________________   

 

Signature: ______________________  Date: _____________ 

 
 
 
 



Perthville Public School P&C 
2023 Pie Drive 

All Funds Raised Go to Perthville PS P&C 
Order by: Friday 21st July  (Week 1, Term 3) 

Name: ___________________________ 

Contact Number: _____________________ Email: ____________________________ 

Paid by:              POP receipt no: ____________________ (Preferred method) 

 

Or            cash  enclosed          Eftpos (in person) 

 

 
Variety (Beef Pies) 

Cost Quantity Total 

Plain meat pie $14   
Cheese & Bacon $16   
Curry Beef $16   
Mexican $16   
Potato $16   
Ned Kelly $16   
Variety (Chicken Pies) 
Chicken & Vegetable $16   
Chicken & Bacon $16   
Chicken & Asparagus $16   
Chicken Curry $16   
Variety (Steak Pies)  
Steak Dianne $16   
Pepper Steak $16   
Variety (Quiches) 
Spinach Quiche $16   
Lorraine Quiche $16   
 
 



 
Something Sweet 
Choc Caramel Tart (Family) $16   
Apple/Blueberry Pie $16   
Apple Pie $16   
Lamingtons (4 Pack) $16   
Caramel Slice (4 Pack) $16   
Chocolate Hedgehog (4 Pack) $16   
Brownie Slice (4 Pack) $16   
Medium Custard Tarts (4 Pack) $16   
 
 
TOTAL 
 

Total 

Number 
of Pies 

Total Cost 

 

 

Final Orders to School - Friday 21st July 

Deliveries made to School - Monday 7th August 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Perthville Public School P&C 
Association 

Uniform Order Form 

Payment can be made online via POP (go to school website & click on ‘Make a 

Payment’ – preferred method) or Cash & EFTPOS at the school office 

 

Parent Name: Phone no: Date:    

 

Student Name: Class:    

Quantity Price Total $ 

Hat: Colour RED / BLUE / 
GREEN 

One size fits all  $ 15.00  

School Bag  $ 60.00  

 
 Size / Quantity  

Price 

 
Total $ Sports Uniform 4 6 8 10 12 14 16 

Short Sleeve Sport Shirt: 
Colour RED / BLUE / GREEN 

        

$ 16.50 
 

Girls Navy Sport Skort        $ 17.50  

Unisex Navy Rugby Shorts        $ 12.00  

Unisex Double Knee Track 
Pants 

       $ 19.50  

Summer Uniform 4 6 8 10 12 14 16  

Unisex Short Sleeve Logo Shirt        $ 16.50  

Boys Grey Shorts        $ 15.00  

Girls Navy Box Pleat Shorts        $ 21.50  

Girls Summer Dress        $ 36.00  

Winter Uniform 4 6 8 10 12 14 16  

Unisex Long Sleeve Logo Shirt        $ 18.50  

Boys Grey Long Pants        $ 19.00  

Girls Navy Bootleg Pants        $ 25.00  

Girls Winter Tunic        $ 55.00  

Polar Fleece Jumper (1/2 zip)        $ 26.50  

Polar Fleece Jacket (full zip)        $ 28.50  

 

Payment Method:                                                         Total Amount: 

 

 Cash                 EFTPOS in person                  online via POP receipt: _______________ 
 

Date paid: ______________________ 

 

 

 

Office Use: 

Items supplied:     NO   /   YES    by whom: _________ 

                                                                                                Initial 

Payment received/receipted:    

Initial Date $$$ 



 

 
                                                                                                                                                           

Perthville Public School  

24 – 26 Rockley Street, Perthville NSW 2795 

T: 02 6337 2316 E: perthville-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
  

150th Anniversary  

Engraved P&C Fundraising Pavers  

  
Perthville Public School is celebrating its 150th Anniversary in 2023!  
  
To celebrate this milestone, the P&C are excited to offer you the opportunity to have your full name, 

family name or hand drawn image engraved on a brick paver.  
  
These bricks will be used to extend the existing paved area located under the flag poles next to the 

school COLA where previous pavers were laid several years ago.  
  
This is a great opportunity for past and present staff and families to leave their mark at the school for 

generations to come.  
  
Please join us in ordering a custom personalized brick paver.  
  

Single Paver - Hand drawn $50 each  

The image is engraved via laser engraving.  

Single Paver $40 each  

Up to 3 lines, max 16 characters per line including space.  

Double Paver $60 each  

Comes with border, up to 6 lines, max 12 characters per line incl space.    

        

How to Order  
  

Step 1.   

  

Place your order via website https://www.stoneengraving.com.au/pps/ 

Note down your order number.  

Step 2.    Make your payment via direct deposit to   

Account Name: Perthville Parents & Citizens Association  

 BSB: 062-504   Account Number: 00900829  

Please label your deposit BRICKS “SURNAME” “Order Number”  

If you require further information, please contact the school P&C on 0448 888 160 or email 

topp_helen@hotmail.com  

 

https://www.stoneengraving.com.au/pps/
https://www.stoneengraving.com.au/pps/
https://www.stoneengraving.com.au/pps/


 

Communities and Justice   

 

 

Bathurst –   

We need your help!  

You can make a difference in a child’s life.   

We’re looking for people who can provide emergency care,  

short-term care, care for siblings, or care for children with a disability 

in Bathurst.     

You can be a couple, single or a family, rent or own your home.    

Carers receive specialist training, financial assistance, and support.   

Do you have room in your heart and home for a child?  

Email MFWWCarersupport@facs.nsw.gov.au directly  

or visit www.facs.nsw.gov.au/families/carers and click on ‘enquire 

about fostering’ to learn more.   

  

facs.nsw.gov.au  

  

 

http://www.facs.nsw.gov.au/families/carers
http://www.facs.nsw.gov.au/families/carers


 


